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THE HOLIDAYS ARE COMING SOON! WHILE WE KNOW THAT THIS CAN
BE A TIME OF JOY FOR MANY, WE ALSO KNOW THAT IT CAN BE A

CHALLENGE FINANCIALLY. IF YOUR FAMILY IS IN NEED OF SUPPORT
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON, WE HAVE RESOURCES AVAILABLE.

If your family is in need of support only for Thanksgiving and/or Christmas, please
reach out to your school counselor.

If your family is in need of ongoing support for food, toiletries, etc. and
Thanksgiving/Christmas, please reach out to The Loft Community Partnership
directly. If you are already receiving support through The Loft, you do not need to
do anything!

We do ask that you only sign up for holiday food and/or gift support through one
agency (example: The Loft OR Toys for Tots) as this enables us to best serve our
community and support as many families as possible.

*NOT AFFILIATED WITH THE PENN MANOR SCHOOL DISTRICT*
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